
From: Logan Page [mailto:loganpage@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2009 4:11 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Opposition to RIN 3064-AD35: Proposed FDIC Special Assessment pursuant 
to 12 CFR Part 327 
 
Logan Page 
Chairmen 
GSB 
Cornwall lane 
Guilford, CT 06437-0643 
 
 
March 17, 2009 
 
Robert E. Feldman 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20429 
 
 
Dear Robert Feldman: 
 
You people are crazy, How can we as a Bank lend Money  to people to get  
this moving when you are taking it away from us. You give us tarp on your  
left hand and then take it away with your right hand 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Logan Page 
Chairmen 
GSB 
 
 


